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ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

K. P. BASKIN TELEPHONE 

MANAGER OF NUCLEAR ENGINEERING, (213) 572-1401 

SAFETY, AND LICENSING 

October 21, 1982 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attention: D. M. Crutchfield, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 5 
Division of Licensing 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
NUREG-0612, Control of Heavy Loads at Nuclear Power Plants 
Supplemental Information Report (SIR) 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

In resolution and clarification of the items discussed with members 
of your staff on August 30, 1982, ten copies of the subject report are 
submitted. The SIR addresses those items identified in the Draft Technical 
Evaluation Report submitted to us by letter dated August 3, 1982 and discussed 
during a conference call with members of your staff which require further 
information or additional actions on our part to enable the completion of your 
review. The SIR contains some commitments that will require changes to the 
San Onofre Unit 1 crane operating procedures which will be implemented by 
January 15, 1983.  

If you have any questions on the information discussed above or the 
enclosed report, please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure 
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